
 INVITATION TO BID 

OAK BROOK PARK DISTRICT 

TENNIS CENTER TENNIS COURT LIGHTS 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

The Oak Brook Park District (the “District”) is accepting bids for the purchase of Tennis Center 

Tennis Court Lights. 

 

Specifications and Contract Documents may be obtained beginning May 22, 2015, at the 

Administrative Office at the District’s Family Recreation Center, 1450 Forest Gate Road, Oak 

Brook, IL 60523, Monday - Friday, 9:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m., or by e-mail in PDF format by 

submitting a request to lkosey@obparks.org.    

 

A mandatory pre-bid meeting will be held on Thursday, May 28, 2015, at 11:00 a.m., at the 

District’s Tennis Center, 1300 Forest Gate Road, Oak Brook, IL. 

 

The District reserves the right to accept or reject any and all bids, waive technicalities and select 

a bid that meets the specifications required by the District. 

 

Bids shall be submitted in a sealed envelope marked "Bid Proposal – Tennis Center Tennis Court 

Lights Bid”. 

 

Bids must be received on or before Thursday, June 4, 2015, at 11:00 a.m., in the Administrative 

Office at the District’s Family Recreation Center, 1450 Forest Gate Road, Oak Brook, IL 60523, 

and will be publicly opened and read aloud at that time. 

 

 

Laure Kosey, Executive Director 

Oak Brook Park District 
 
 
 
  


